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Peab builds new Röspark School in Åmål 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build an elementary school for grades 1-3 in Åmål. 
The customer is Åmål’s municipal properties and the contract is worth SEK 210 
million.  
 
The new school will be built on the existing school grounds and the old school will be torn 
down. The new school will be two stories with several entrances from the school grounds. 
Common rooms for media, a library and a workshop will be built in the middle of the 
building and offices for personnel, the school nurse and special pedagogues will be 
centrally placed. A production kitchen and cafeteria will be placed on the eastern side of 
the ground floor. 
 
A standalone gym with a glulam frame and walls of cross-laminated timber will be built 
along with the school. Renovation of an existing building is also included in the project. 
 
“We are very pleased to be part of building a school that will exist for many generations to 
come. Peab has broad experience in building schools, one of our latest projects was 
construction of the Södra School in Grums, and we bring that expertise with us into this 
project,” says Nils Staffansson, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a continuation of an ongoing contract under which Peab is already building a 
gym, among other things. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract. Construction is planned to start in January 2021 and is 
expected to be completely finished in the second quarter 2023. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Nils Staffansson, Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 32 00  
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 16,000 employees 
and SEK 58 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway, 
Finland and Denmark. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern 
Sweden. The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 
 


